
Evening Reception with Harold Hongju Koh, 
U.S. State Department Legal Adviser 

Tuesday, May 17, 2011
5:30 PM – 8:00 PM
Hogan Lovells Fulbright Center
You are cordially invited to a special evening with U.S. State Department Legal Adviser and 
former Yale Law School Dean Harold Hongju Koh, and the D.C. legal community in celebration 
of Asian-Pacific American Heritage Month. Mr. Koh will share his insights on the Obama 
administration and international law, and also discuss Asian Americans in the legal profession. 
His remarks will be followed by a cocktail reception with hors d’oeuvres. 

We expect this event to be filled to capacity, so RSVP as soon as possible to 
audrey.kudler@hoganlovells.com.

The Hogan Lovells U.S. Diversity Committee is proud to have the Asian Pacific American 
Bar Association of the Greater Washington, D.C. Area (APABA-DC), the South Asian Bar 
Association of Washington, D.C. (SABA-DC), and the Vietnamese American Bar Association of 
the Greater Washington, D.C. Area (VABA-DC) as our community co-sponsors for this event. 

© Hogan Lovells US LLP 2011. All rights reserved.


